
 

 

Krokidas & Bluestein Attorneys attended ABCD dedication 

 

On Friday, May 20, 2016 Krokidas & Bluestein’s Sam Nagler and Vince Pisegna (photographed 
left to right) attended the dedication of the Thelma D. Burns Building by long-time client Action 
for Boston Community Development (ABCD).  Vince and Sam represented ABCD in acquiring 
the building, as well an adjacent building now being used by ABCD as a multi-service center, 
out of a complicated bankruptcy proceeding in which multiple parties were interested in 
acquiring the property.  Krokidas & Bluestein has been proud to represent ABCD, Boston’s anti-
poverty agency and a national model for the compassionate and effective provision of social 
services to low income individuals and families, for over 35 years.   
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